


multi-sensory experience

Regulation plays
an important role

in language &
learning. 

Provide multi-sensory
experiences

throughout your child's
day & allow them to
express their likes &

dislikes.



multi-sensory experience

2. Seasons Sensory Tubes

3. Whirly Squigs

Nee-Doh Ball1.

5. Star Projector Galaxy
Night Light

4. 18 QT Hefty Box (our
favoriate sensory box)

https://amzn.to/3QkiRoH
https://amzn.to/47ycWUb
https://amzn.to/49iWxnV
https://amzn.to/3QFGHMT
https://amzn.to/40jycKE


water play

Water play lends great
opportunity

 to experience cause-
effect relationships.

Narrate what your
child notices.

Example: “You put the
fish in the water. The
fish is swimming! You
took the fish out of
the water. The fish

stopped swimming!” 



water play

6. Robo Fish

9. Glo Pals

8. Water Wow

10. Mini Bath Bombs

7. Reusable Water Balls

https://amzn.to/3QoZKcW
https://amzn.to/47hcCJ2
https://amzn.to/3SmNLiK
https://amzn.to/3QFTX4h
https://us.happyhippobath.com/collections/bath-bath-bombs


pretend play

Play is an awesome
way to support

language development. 

These toys are great for
kiddos who are starting
to share physical space

& toys with others,
collaborate, and expand

their pretend play &
imagination with or

without friends. 



pretend play

12. Air Fort

15. Baby Stella

13. Ice Cream
Counter

11. Pretend Pizza

14. Nugget Swag

https://amzn.to/3SoYtFM
https://amzn.to/3SkjFN3
https://amzn.to/49gG43L
https://amzn.to/45WJ6HD
https://amzn.to/49fZJ3R


games

Playing traditional
board games or pop-

up games provides
natural opportunities

to practice requesting,
commenting, and turn-

taking.

Does your child struggle
with turn-taking? Try

playing 1-on-1 with your
child before inviting

friends to play.



games

17. Shark Bite

19. Pop the Pig 20. Zingo

16. Pop Up Pirate

18. Toilet Trouble

https://amzn.to/3tWNR6J
https://amzn.to/3Mpr3mq
https://amzn.to/3tXuYjZ
https://amzn.to/3QEylVY
https://amzn.to/49b3qYu


basic concepts

Basic concepts include
words that describe,

provide location,
quantity, time, and

feelings. These words are
important for following
directions and clearly

communicating intentions
& ideas.

Incorporate basic
concepts during play!

Model phrases like:
“Go down”, “He’s

mad”, “More animals”



basic concepts

21. Soft Christmas
Playset

22. Animals &
Igloos

25. Spin Again

23. Doorbell House

24. Big Feelings
Pineapple

https://amzn.to/47fdA8F
https://amzn.to/479Qpwo
https://amzn.to/47d9eiy
https://amzn.to/3u4UbJd
https://amzn.to/45QHQFW

